

Dear Ashton Family,

On behalf of the Ashton PTO and the Volunteer Coordinators we would like to welcome you to Ashton Elementary. The district has approved in-person volunteers for the 2021-2022 school year. We are very excited about all of our upcoming events and fundraisers for the 2021/2022 school year.

We really appreciate you taking the time to volunteer at Ashton. We have a very fun year ahead. The fundraising events this year are Read-A-Thon, Book Fair, Star Sprint and Silent Auction. Other events will include Bingo Night, Holiday House, Movie Night and the VIP Daughter Dance. Please check out our website, <a href="https://www.ashtonpto.org/">https://www.ashtonpto.org/</a> for upcoming events.

Other very important volunteer opportunities will include Smoothie King Distribution and Mileage Club.

Volunteering in the **individual classrooms** for special events and classroom activities are arranged through your child's teacher.

There are also other opportunities for volunteers at the **PBS celebrations**; for example, Water Day and Field Day. This is coordinated by the school administration.

Once you have filled out the volunteer form and updated your email you will be entered in to the *Sign-Up Genius* system. You will receive an email from *Sign-Up Genius* for all the volunteer opportunities for the PTO Fundraisers as well as other events throughout the year.

All volunteers must register in the Community Relations Portal. Our new volunteer procedures are in place. To manage the process, the district chose to select a NEW comprehensive Raptor visitor/volunteer management system. This can be done from home or at the front office. The Community Relations Portal address is below.

## https://www.sarasotacountyschools.net/Page/1369

You will receive the *Sign-Up Genius* Volunteer emails three weeks before our events. We could not successfully run any of these events without the assistance of our Ashton families and we really look forward to meeting and working with you. If you have any questions or need any assistance please do not hesitate to contact us at <a href="mailto:ashtonptoweb@gmail.com">ashtonptoweb@gmail.com</a>.

Best Wishes,

Jennifer Shin and Casey Jimenez, Volunteer Coordinators, Ashton PTO



## **Volunteer Details**

Name (s):	
-	
Email (s):	
-	
Please print you	ir name and email clearly, this will assist us when we are entering your details.
	this completed form with your child to ensure that you will be entered as a Sign-Up Genius System.
-	in advance for all of your assistance We could not successfully run any of the the help of our Ashton Families.
If you have any	questions please do not hesitate to contact us at <u>ashtonptoweb@gmail.com</u> .
Best Wishes,	
Jennifer Shin ar	nd Casey Jimenez
Volunteer Coor	dinators
Ashton PTO	